
From Glenn and Anne Lever Wishing you a Merry Holiday season 
Sharing a few highlights of our Excellent 2015 

 

Page 1 of 2 

 

Our focus this year was more on our family than drag racing.  We went to a wedding, a reunion, and three funerals; helped our son George update the house he 
purchased, but never got the old RV all the way to Colorado to visit Arthur.  Of the races we attended, there were two Hot Rod Reunions; one in Bowling Green, 
KY and one in Epping, NH.  We always enjoy these events and took 1st Loser or 2nd Place at both races.  Another terrific race was the Blue Suede Cruise at Summit 
Motorsports Park in Norwalk, OH with George in our crew. 

Here are some pic from Bowling Green.  Incredibly hot and humid with Kentucky torrential downpours too.  We were lucky to pit in a hard to find dry area. 

Prior to race day, we had good warm-ups; both the 
dragster and driver performed well. 

 

This is a time trial prior to race day.  Glenn is ready for 
the start; please hurry before he melts! 

 

Fellow racer Steve Walzcak helps Anne to 
backup Glenn in the rubber he just laid down on 

the track.

 

At the 
Epping, NH 
race, Peggy 
is with us.  

Lots of 
news for 

the siblings 
to catch up 

on. 
(I think the 
topic here 
was food 
for dinner 

that night.) 

 

Following this race, we spent some 
time exploring Peggy and Ted’s new 

home base in NH. 
The deck across the back of the house 
has a breathtaking view and Peggy’s 

garden is a masterpiece. 

 
 

 
After several years of promising to 

build this car, work has begun 
again on the 49 Chevy Gasser for 

Anne to drive. 
(This car was Arthur’s school 

project at Hot Rod Institute in SD) 

Our 454 GenIV motor started 
right up.  Lots of work and fun 

ahead. 

 
 

We both enjoy Saturday 
mornings with the CarNuts on 

hand to play with cars. 
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In March, after months of 
delay, George’s home 

purchase became a reality.  
He now lives a few blocks 
away from us.  It’s a small 
home with a mammoth 

fenced yard. 
 

Glenn and Anne put in many 
hours there while George 
worked to pay the bills. 

On his patio, George is always ready for an 
evening of star gazing near a roaring fire. 

 

In 
October, 
George 

met 
Klyde at 
Lollypop 

Farm 
and 

invited 
him 

home. 
 

Arthur is working and living in 
Colorado.  He moved out of 
the Boulder area to Littleton 

and from high end car 
restoration in a small shop to 

collision of any vehicle in a 
much larger shop.  Great 

opportunity to expand his 
skills and work on his own art 

pieces. 

This is a negative 
image metal 

sculpture that 
Arthur made as a 
2014 Christmas 

gift for George.  It 
hangs near the 

entry of George’s 
new home. 

 

He is also trying small canvas art.  This is 1 
of 3 pieces Anne received for her birthday. 

 
 

Arthur came from 
Colorado for 
Glenn’s 65th  

 (Yes, he’s now 
65!) 

 and T-giving.  
Here he is 

working on an 
aluminum piece.  

 

Anne 
took 
more 
cake 

decorat
ing 

classes. 
Practice 
makes 

perfect. 
 

 
 

Brother 
Michael 

had three 
birthday 
parties 

this year. 
He does 
love a 
party! 

  

Michael and 
his 

housemates 
threw their 

usual 
excellent 
Christmas 

party.  A great 
time was had 

by all. 
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